
 
 

 patrick.egan@royallepage.ca <patrick.egan@royallepage.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 7:11 PM
To: Wayne Dewitt <wdewitt@thebluemountains.ca>; Will Thomson
<wthomson@thebluemountains.ca>
Subject: Billboard Signage Exception brief discussion.
 
 
Gentlemen,
 
Would you be so kind as to permit me some face time with the both of you to
advocate for my sign and the indirect benefit to the town.  These processes and
procedures don’t allow for nuance and intent to shine through.  Whether by Zoom
or across a table at the pub, I’d like to state my case?
 
I am a big fan of the town and am actively involved in bringing positive
opportunities to the community, primarily on the commercial side in which I have
an extensive background / experience. (e.g. The new Orchid Location was a direct
result of my efforts, I’ll be leasing up the old Mac’s store now their lease is up end of
August, I am currently directly involved in bringing an attainable housing project to
town etc. etc. ) and lots of other random projects people have consulted me prior
to proceding.
 
Let me know what works for both of you if this is possible.  15-20 minutes should
suffice.
 
Patrick Egan, Broker
Royal LePage Locations North (Thornbury)
416-400-2800 Direct
519-599-2136 ext 102
27 Arthur St W, Box 301, Thornbury, Ontario N0H 2P0
Patrick.Egan@royallepage.ca
www.patrickegan.com

 
 



PS . I have been mowing the lawn across from the Foodland (if that helps in any
way…)
 


